
 

American Academy of Pediatrics 
National Headquarters 
345 Park Boulevard 
Itasca, IL 60143 
 

Dear American Academy of Pediatrics, 

“If your veterinarian won’t give a rabies shot with aluminum to your pet, why 
would your pediatrician allow it for your child?” 

CancerCornerUSA.org 
 

Since the year 2000 veterinarians stopped using aluminum adjuvants in animal 
vaccines due to the high rate of Leukemia and death. This same adjuvant is used in 
childhood vaccines. Why do you allow this? 

Childhood cancers are preventable. Get rid of aluminum adjuvants. Stop vaccinating 
children for Hepatitis unnecessarily. 3.9 million children who are not at risk for this 
disease are being vaccinated from 12 hours old. Why? Since this vaccine was put on 
the childhood schedule in about 1997 the rate of autism went from 1 in 10,000 to 1 in 
59.  

“The results are in after 25 years of testing: On a yearly basis 60,000 babies will 
get Autism, 72,000 will get cancers, Leukemia, sarcomas and other organ 
diseases. Over 100,000 will get CNS (central nervous system) disorders, ADD, 
ADHD. “      CancerCornerUSA.org 
 

From your web site 
“We're 67,000 pediatricians committed to the optimal physical, mental, and social health 
and well-being for all infants, children adolescents, and young adults.” 
 
I now expect all 67,000 of you to do something about this. 

Thank You, 

 


